



Headteacher: Mrs Claire Everton Welbourne Primary Academy Goodwin Walk, Werrington Peterborough, PE4 6NR Tel: 01733 576642 Email: office@wel.education Web: www.wel.education

Friday 18th December 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are pleased to inform you that we have once again been offered a swimming slot at Jack Hunt pool, starting Thursday 14th January. We would therefore like to offer this weekly swimming opportunity to our KS2 children in the Galaxy and Rocket rooms.

All risk assessments have taken place, both from school and Jack Hunt pool. Therefore, we are confident children can return to swimming.

This is not a swimming lesson, but a fun, sensory activity for the children to enjoy.

The session is on Thursday mornings at 11.15am. We will travel to the pool by taxi, returning to school by approximately 12.15pm, for a slightly later lunch.

We ask for a payment to help towards the cost of the pool and transport of £10.00 per half term.

If you would like your child to take advantage of this opportunity, we ask for you to complete consent and payment via ParentPay.

<u>Please note – the online system will close on midnight on 11th January, after this date you will be unable to give consent or make payment.</u>

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Karin Rudd

